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Portland Partner Provides Tips to Avoid ADA Website Lawsuits
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In a bylined article published in New England Biz Law Update and Virginia Lawyers Weekly,

Stephen Scott provides an overview of what he calls the “unseen battle” for ADA website

compliance. The article provides employers with considerations to help businesses avoid an ADA

lawsuit, along with four steps to take if one receives a digital accessibility claim.

To read the article visit New England Biz Law Update or Virginia Lawyers Weekly.
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